UUUF

I should dearly love that the world should be ever so little better for my presence. Even on this small stage we have our two sides, and something might be done by throwing all one's weight on the scale of breadth, tolerance, charity, temperance, peace, and kindliness to man and beast. We can't all strike very big blows, and even the little ones count for something.

Arthur Conan Doyle

Truth-tellers are not always palatable. There is a preference for candy bars.

Gwendolyn Brooks

UUUF

Join us for breakfast at 9 a.m. on **Wednesdays** at Kissin' Cuzzins, 34th St. and 10th Ave. N.

No scents makes sense - remember, we have several people at the Fellowship who are **very allergic to perfume.**

UUUF

Please silence your cell phones during the service.

UUUF



Unitarian Universalist United Fellowship PO Box 40311 St Petersburg, FL 33743

UUUF

POT LUCK SUPPER



Friday, July 12th
6:30 p.m.
Hosted by Margaret Evans
and Elena Giacoletti

Ph. 347-4266

There will be a sign up sheet at the Fellowship

UUUF

I believe a leaf of grass is no less than the journey-work of the stars.

Walt Whitman

This newsletter is published monthly by the

Unitarian Universalist United Fellowship

5721 Central Avenue St. Petersburg, FL 33710 Phone: (727) 344-5407

Email address: uuunited@earthlink.net

Web site: http://uuunited.org/

Mailing address: PO Box 40311, St. Pete, FL 33743 Deadline for contributions is the 20th of each month. Subscriptions are \$15 per year, due by October 15th.

Editors: Frances Harper and Margaret Evans